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Colorado Basin Roundtable 
Sept. 26, 2016 

Glenwood Springs Community Center 
Glenwood Springs, CO 

Noon-4 pm 

Noon Pizza Working Lunch  

12:15 Colorado River Risk Study: Phase II request for $10,000 – John Currier, Chief Engineer, 
Colorado River District 

 
12:45 Swan River Project update on WSRA grant funded work – Karn Stiegelmeier  
 
1:15 Eagle County Conservation District’s Irrigation Asset Inventory WSRA project report -  

Brendon Langenhuizen 
 
1:45 Break 
 
2:00 Presentation on a Trout Unlimited grant request for Fourmile Creek Flow Restoration 

WSRA project -- Brendon Langenhuizen and Mely Whiting 
 
2:30 Legacy Project Discussion – Ken Ransford, Louis Meyer 

 
4:00  Dismiss 
 

- Next Steps Committee meets Monday, Oct. 24, noon, CRD offices Anyone is invited 
to attend or participate by phone. 888-585-9008, room no. 670485897 

- Next full RT meeting, Monday, Nov. 28, 2016 
 

You are invited to attend a Tap Fee workshop in Colorado this Fall! 
 

 October 19, Glenwood Springs 

 October 28, Loveland 

 November 4, Castle Rock 
 
Workshop Purpose: To discuss trends and issues of importance related to tap fees (aka system 
development charges, plant investment fees, etc.) among neighboring communities, with water utilities, 
municipalities, developers, and builders.  The day will include a mix of presentations and workgroup 
sessions to discuss trending topics such as: demand based fees, water conservation, growth and 
development, and the priority topics that participants raise during the day. 

Agenda: This will be a one-day workshop (approximately 9am-4pm), and the agendas will be finalized 
soon. Check back here for updates: http://westernresourceadvocates.org/about/events/.  
 
Who Should Attend: 

-          Water utility staff in Conservation, Finance, Engineering, and Administration 
-          Municipal/County planners 
-          Builders and developers 
-          Consultants 

 
Registration: This event is FREE but registration is REQUIRED, as space is limited and lunch will be 
provided at no cost to you. This free workshop is made possible by grants from the Colorado Water 
Conservation Board and the Gates Family Foundation. 
 
Registration is open – please email amelia.nuding@westernresources.org with your name, title and 
the organization you are with.  
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